Paul Chenvert

This can make sense for large commercial factory farming but not for the small family farm. All
this will do is put people out of business or not even allow for people to have a few chickens on
their property. This is too much of a large over reaching view of policies that does not help anyone.
You cannot just do a blanket rule for all, there are too many variables. Washington state is supposed
to be about raising locally and getting back to the land. This will do nothing to help that but force
people to buy commercial processed crap from the store, ultimately hurting everyone.

Please reject this proposal and make it more small/family farm friendly.



